
Elmira High School 

8th Grade Fly-up Night 

May 30, 2019 

Dinner—6:30 PM 

Presentation—7:00 PM 

8th Grade Fly-up is a fun evening to learn more about  Elmira High School.  Our night 

will begin in the cafeteria at 6:30 with a BBQ dinner.  At 7:00 parents will head to the 

theater for a presentation while students will meet in the library for their own separate 

meeting.  We should be wrapped up by 7:45.  Please join us for a fun and informative 

evening!   Please RSVP for dinner via e-mail to rgardner@fernridge.k12.or.us 
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